
  SHAHZADA 2021 TRACK CLEARING 
 The first track clearing weekend for 2021……… 

 SATURDAY, 29TH & SUNDAY, 30TH MAY - WE NEED YOUR HELP!!! 

We have approval from NPWS (chain saw certificate would be a real bonus) but there 

is much to do on tracks not within the park....come either day or both and camp 

overnight on the Shahzada Base - bound to be a party - please contact Peter Bice 

(Committee member in charge of tracks and maintenance) on 0418 275 675 for catering 

and to give us an idea of what we will be able to achieve on this May weekend. 

Great photo thanks to Animal Focus of Clare Feary riding Equilo and Darien Feary riding 
Avita on their way to McKechnie's at the 2019 Shahzada.
  




